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From: Donna Magdalina
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Baldwin St and E Wilson St improvements
Date: Thursday, September 14, 2023 11:40:21 PM

I’m writing in response to this
Baldwin St Improvements:

Bike Lane Improvements PDF 

Concerning plan for E Wilson St speed bumps. Please! No speed bumps on bike routes!
There’s already so many bumps, cracks, and gutter ditches to navigate, leading to an
unpleasant ride.  I bicycle that street 10 times per week, year round, and do not see speeding.
If serious problem exists for residents at different hours, please find another solution. 

I’d recommend closing car traffic on a portion of E Wilson, just east of Few Street, the same
way the road is closed on the 1000 block of E Wilson, creating another dead end for cars but
not for bikes. Close the roadway of E Wilson that is next to 301 S Few St. Have E Wilson St
end at Few St when driving eastbound on E Wilson St. Keep the road open for the rest of the
1200 block of E Wilson so that corner property at 301 S Few can approach their driveway
when coming from Baldwin St but not when coming from Few St. 

That would solve any speeding traffic problem on E Wilson St. if one exists. It would also
allow a safer approach to that entrance of McPike Park for pedestrians. 

Thank you for listening. 
Dons Magdalina
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